
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release       March 12, 2024 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks to Identify Suspects Using Stolen Credit Card  

  
On February 29, 2024, three females (pictured below) entered several businesses in the New Caney and 

Porter area and made purchases with a stolen credit card.  The suspects are all described as white middle 

aged females; one with short green and purple hair, one with shoulder length dark hair, and one with long 

blonde hair. The suspects were seen driving a Black Hyundai passenger car.  

  

If you have any information about this incident or know the identity of the suspects, please contact the 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 opt. 3 or to remain anonymous, call Multi-County 

Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to case #24A058009. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caleb Cole, Specialist  

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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